
30th June 2020

Holy Family News
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you are all well. This week we have slowly but safely managed to increased the number of 
children we have in. We now have 7 bubbles in school so all classrooms are back in use. Unfortunately, 
due to this increase we will not be able to open bubbles specifically for Year 1 before the Summer 
holidays.

With just over two weeks before the holidays,  we are now busy trying to prepare some form of 
transition for the children both in school and at home. Due to children being taught in bubbles at the 
moment,  we can not hold our normal transition days.  In order to try to support the children with their 
new teacher, we have  decided that their new teacher/s will be calling them for the last few weeks to say 
hello.  Also, we are going to try to arrange virtual meetings so that the children meet their teacher face 
to face and talk about September. 

If you have any questions regarding next year or need any support, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch. You can email support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk or contact us on 0161 770 2400.
Please stay safe 
Mrs Booth.

As a newly formed Parish our aim is to be open for community 
activities. With this objective in mind we are looking to enlarge our 
existing community room. And at the same time improve our garden 
space to encourage greater usage.
Therefore we would very much appreciate your views on this 
project. Please could you complete the attached survey.
Thank you so much for time.

Staffing Structure for September

Nursery  - Miss McLaughlin and Mrs. Fox
Reception  - Miss Baggaley and Mrs McNeil

Year 1  - Miss Makin and Miss. Cotton
Year 2 To be confirmed - and Miss Jones
Year 3 – Mrs Leeming and Miss Ogden

Year 4 – Mrs. Smith, Mrs Johnson and Mrs Baxter
Year 5  - Mrs Fotheringham, Miss Boniface, Mr Ingham and Mrs Lloyd 

Year 6 – Mrs Hall,  Mrs Hinchliffe,  Mrs Hilton and Mrs Nicholas
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Therefore we would very much appreciate your views on this project. Please could you complete the 
attached survey.
https://forms.gle/QkZw5L6Zi8pnPtudA

Thank you so much for time.

The Parish of the Nativity incorporating
Holy Family Hollinwood &
St Marys Failsworth.

mailto:support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk
https://forms.gle/QkZw5L6Zi8pnPtudA


This week in year 1 our paper work packs will focus on three 
objectives in each maths, reading and writing. Please don’t forget 
that there are lots of fun learning activities on Purple Mash for the 
children to access too.

Many Thanks, 

Miss Makin

The non-negotiables for this week in maths are:
Say 1 more/1 less to 100
Count in multiples of 2, 5 & 10
Use bonds and subtraction facts to 20
The non-negotiables for this week in writing are:
Use conjunctions such as but, so to join sentences,
Uses the correct verb tense – went
Uses capital letters and full stops

The non-negotiables for this week in reading are:
Recognise and join in with predictable phrases
Relate things they read to experiences they have had
Re-read if something does not make sense
(Please encourage your child to do these whilst reading the 
reading comprehension in the pack or whilst reading a story book 
from home).


